
 

 
 
 
Dear Labor-Management Healthcare Fund Member: 
 
In keeping with the efforts of the Labor-Management Healthcare Fund (LMHF) and 

its commitment to provide affordable, high-quality healthcare coverage for you and 

your dependents.  Labor-Management Healthcare Fund has retained a third-party 

administrator, Verifi1, to manage dependent eligibility.  You will be required to 

submit documentation to confirm that the dependents you have enrolled in health 

care coverage meet the rules defined by the Labor-Management Healthcare Fund 

plan.   
 

You should receive a letter from Verifi1 with a list of required documents to be 

submitted for each covered dependent.  Please do not disregard the letter you 

receive from Verifi1. Your action is required.  Failure to respond to their request will 

result in removal of your dependents.  All documents must be submitted directly to 

Verifi1.   

 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Victoria E. Martino 

 

 Victoria E. Martino 
 Executive Director 
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